
 

 

  Friday Fowlmere Flyer   

                                                
2nd December 2022     

 

 

 

 

 Winter illnesses 

Please remember to contact the school office either by phone or email to report a child’s absence. 

Guidance from the local authority below regarding winter vomiting bugs  

Diarrhoea and/or vomiting may be due to a variety of causes including germs, toxins, or non-
infectious diseases. However, as a general principle, all cases of gastroenteritis should be regarded as 

potentially infection unless there is good evidence to suggest otherwise.  

Children and adults with diarrhoea and/or vomiting should be excluded until 48 hrs after diarrhoea 
and/or vomiting symptoms have stopped, and they are well enough to return. If medication is 
prescribed, ensure that the full course is completed and there is no further diarrhoea and / or 

vomiting for 48 hrs after the course is completed. 

 
 
Thank you to everyone that came to our Open Day – we feel it was a great success and we hope that you enjoyed being 

able to sit with your children and them show you their great learning.  
If you do want to book any further meetings with your child’s Class Teacher, please let the office know and we can 

arrange these for you.  
Formal Parent evenings will be held - March 2023 

 

Sunday 4th December  
Christmas Tree Pick up  

 
Monday 5th December  

Christmas Jumper Exchange  
On the Morning school run, drop of any clean, outgrown, unused, unwanted Christmas Jumpers to the school office. 

Then at pick up, come and browse and take away any 2nd hand Christmas jumpers ready for Christmas Jumper day on the 
8th December. 

Thursday 8th December 
Save the Children – Christmas Jumper Day  

Please send your children in wearing their Christmas Jumpers  
Donations via the just giving page https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/emily-pope-

christmas-jumper-day 
 

Monday 12th December  
Starlings’- Nativity  

1:30pm Dress rehearsal – Grandparents and preschools invited  
5:00pm Performance – 4 tickets per family – please confirm with the school office  

 
Tuesday 13th December 

Goldfinches – ‘Hello Ewe ‘ 
1:30pm Dress rehearsal – Grandparents and preschools invited  

6:00pm Performance – 4 tickets per family – please confirm with the school office  

 
 

New Phone system being 
installed Wednesday 7th 
December – please email the 
school if you have any queries  

 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/emily-pope-christmas-jumper-day
https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/emily-pope-christmas-jumper-day


 

 

DO YOU NEED HELP THIS CHRISTMAS? 

 

We all love Christmas and want to enjoy, but with that comes the worry of HOW we will 

afford to make it through the festive season. 

If you or anyone you know, needs support this Christmas - we are here to help. 

 

Please let us take some of the stress away. 

 

info@-the-christmas-gift.co.uk 

www.the-christmas-gift.co.uk 

Please go onto our website for more information. 

http://www.the-christmas-gift.co.uk/

